
July 26, 2015

Debra Howland Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission ..~-~F’~iC 3C’JiL~54O3~
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

RE: Tennessee Gas pipeline proposal FERC Docket # PF14-22-000

Dear Director Howland,

We are writing to you to register our vehement objection to the gas pipeline and
compressor station project being proposed by Tennessee Gas Pipeline, L.L.C. in our
region. We own a home on sixty acres in Temple abutting the New lpswich boundary. As
property owners near the proposed compressor station cite we have been contacted by
both TNC and FERC.

The industrial nature of this project is entirely out of keeping with the rural and
ecologically sensitive character of this area. The facility as proposed places the
compressor and pipeline within a drinking water protection area and poses a threat to
wetlands, a reservoir, sensitive wildlife, farms and the children at our elementary school.

This proposal violates the tenets of our town master plan and major zoning
ordinance provisions. We feel that this project presents a danger to the health and
safety of our community. This project is certain to severely impact the value of our home
and land resulting in a graphic loss of property as well as peace of mind.

We hope that all our elected representatives will unite to speak out aggressively
against this proposal and act to halt its continued progression.

((vi•~
Richard J. Fressilli
Leah R. Fressilli

404 Fish Road (PC Box 10)
Temple, NH 03084


